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Bhaskaracharya College of Applied Sciences 

(University of Delhi) 

Sector-2, Dwarka, New Delhi- 110075. 

Minutes of the Emergent Staff Council Meeting held on 9h Februry 2011 

An emergent meeting of staff council was held on Feb 09, 2011 conference room of the college 

at 1300 hrs. Along with the chairman, following members attended the meeting.

Dr. Geeta Mongia 
Dr. Inderbir Kaur 

Dr. Pawas Goswami Mr. Jitender Kumar 
Mr. Vikas Tyagi 

Ms. Sweta Gupta 

Dr. Manoj K. Tiwari 
Ms. Aarti Batra 
Ms. Anupama Jha 
Dr. Manoj Kr. Khanna 

Mr. Bavya Deep 
Dr. Sushmita Dey Sadhu 

Mr. Sandeep Kumar 

Dr. Balram Pani 

Dr. Ranjeet Thakur 

Dr. Vijaya Kr. Nalla 

Dr. Ruchi Marwah 
Dr. Purnima Anand 

Dr. Shiwani Vermani 
Dr. Geeta Bhatt Ms. Shalini Sehgal 

Dr. Meenakshi Garg Dr. Lalit kapoor 

Dr. Uma Choudhary 

Ms. Poonam Sharma 
Mr. Ramesh Kumar 

Dr. Partha S. Pal 

Ms. Bikramjit Kaur 

Dr. N. S. Abbas 
Dr. Rashmi Pasricha 

Dr. Renu Baneja 

Dr. Parvinder Kaur 
Dr. Rizwana

Dr. Anita Sondhi 

Mr. Satpal Singh Dr. Vandana Batra 
Ms. Amita Misra Dr. Amit Kumar 

Following are the minutes of the meeting 

1. Staff Council unanimously approved the short course on Better Process Control' in the 

department of Food Technoiogy in collaboration with US- FDA (United State Food & Drug 

Administration). The course will be for five days(1" to 5 March 2011). Participants for the 

course are food Industry professionals and B. Sc. (H) Food Technology students of the college. 

2. The house also approved short term course in "Embedded Systems' to be organized by 

Department of Instrumentation. The course is consisting of six modules, total number of contact

hrs. is 40. Undergraduate students of B.Sc(H) Computer Science/Electronics/Instrumentation/ 

Physics are eligible for the same. 



3Ihe house manimously recommended that the fee structure for the short term course may be 

increased trom 2000/ to 3000/ (Without Practical) and from 3000/ to 4000/ (with Practical) 

respectively with the approval of Governing Body. 

1he house suggested taking a feedback form for the students of the course at the end of the 

Short term course. 

SChairman, Staft Council introduced and welcomed all the new members appointed in various 

departments. 

Meeting ended with vote of thanks to the chair 

Secretary 
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